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Colin Murphy

From: Lyons, Aisha <Aisha.Lyons@dms.fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 8:26 AM
To: Colin Murphy; Enrollment Mailbox
Cc: agency join; Green, Garry; CCRetirement
Subject: RE: Children's Trust of Alachua County

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning, 
 
You must use the language provided in the sample resolution that can be found in your document library online.  We will 
not accept a resolution that does not include this language. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Aisha Lyons  |  Retirement Analyst II 
Division of Retirement 
850-907-6540 (office)  
Florida Department of Management Services  
We Serve Those Who Serve Florida 

. . .  
How Are We Doing? Click Here to Take the DMS Customer Satisfaction Survey     
 
 
 

From: Colin Murphy <cmurphy@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:50 PM 
To: Enrollment Mailbox <Enrollment@dms.fl.gov> 
Cc: agency join <agencyjoin@dms.fl.gov>; Green, Garry <garry.green@dms.myflorida.com>; CCRetirement 
<retirement@dms.fl.gov>; Lyons, Aisha <Aisha.Lyons@dms.fl.gov> 
Subject: [Not Virus Scanned] FW: Children's Trust of Alachua County 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please ensure that you recognize the sender and know that the 
content is safe before clicking on any links or opening attachments. 

Can someone answer my question? 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Colin Murphy 
Executive Director 
Children’s Trust of Alachua County 
Physical Address:  802 NW 5th Ave; Suite 100, Gainesville, FL  32601 


